
South Jersey Cursillo Diocese of Camden 

April 6, 3013 

Newfield, N. J. 

 

Attendees:  Joe  Orndorf, Sister Mary Paul, Deacon Bill DeLiberis,  Val & Tom Vassallo, Bob Cunningham, 

Noreen Orndorf,  Robert Maldonado, Dorathy Garozzo 

Opening prayer and closest moment 

Pre-Cursillo: 

 We are encouraging individuals at their local parishes to be delivering the good news of 

Cursillo.  Additionally we are providing trifold brochures to be placed and handed out in 

their local churches 

 Moving Men’s Weekend from Cape May Marianist Retreat Center to St.John Paul II in 

Vineland 

 

Cursillo: No report 

Post-Cursillo 

 Discussed Database/reconstruction and options for different solutions . 

 Deacon Bill Deliberis has volunteered to maintain the Cursillo master contact database. 

 Add Testimonial page to website and ask for submissions (displaying the “fruits” of the 

Cursillo movement). 

 Help Wanted Page on website 

 Ordering Leaders Manuals – availability Leaders School attendees and to the community. 

 

Treasury Report- 

                     $1,503.42 balance 

 TD Bank is willing to offer a program, if we use their banking services to  

increase our account funds 

 

 

 


